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A Delta Health Alliance/Delta State University partnership is working to increase the number of nurses in the Delta.  
Funding from Delta Health Alliance has provided scholarships, faculty positions, and cutting-edge training equipment to 

DSU’s Robert E. Smith School of Nursing.  The results are impressive: more students are enrolling in the nursing program and more 
highly trained nurses are entering the profession.  Delta Health Alliance proudly congratulates the 2011 class. 

The nursing partnership is just one of 18 Delta Health Alliance programs developed to improve health care in the Mississippi Delta.
  

For more information visit www.deltahealthalliance.org or www.deltastate.edu.

More Nurses for the Delta!
Congratulations Delta State University Nursing Graduates

The Delta Health Alliance is funded through the Delta Health Initiative by the Office of Rural Health Policy, Health Resources & Services Administration, U.S. Department of Health & Human Resources.


